
        May 26, 2017 
 
 
Dear Knights, 
 

Thank you for an amazing year.  We are almost to the finish line! 
 

Next week our student will be taking their finals. Please remember to not 
have late arrivals or early pick-ups in order to minimize distractions. Also, 
please remember that finals are not given early. If your student misses 
their final exam, they will have to wait until teachers return in mid-July to 
schedule a make-up time with each of their teachers. Here is the schedule 
for finals next week: 
 
Monday, May 29th – No School. 
Tuesday, May 30th – School releases at 12:32. Lunch will not be provided, 
so please bring a snack if needed. Busing will run their normal routes. 
Drop-off times will be 2 hours earlier than normal.  
Wednesday, May 31st – School releases at 12:32.  Lunch will not be 
provided, so please bring a snack if needed. Busing will run their normal 
routes. Drop-off times will be 2 hours earlier than normal. 
 

Our ½ days are high traffic days for our parent pick up.  Please travel East 
on Oakland Street and then south on California to enter our parent picks p.  
Because of the high traffic day, we may have additional support to guide 
traffic from the Chandler PD.  Thank you for your support.   
 

On our last two days of school, our Knights are allowed to have free dress 
days when they donate either a uniform top or a belt. Please remember 
that modesty rules always apply.  
 

All textbooks & library books are now past due. If you student still has a 
textbook and/or a library book, they need to be turned in ASAP. If the 
books are not turned in, the replacement cost of the book will be added to 
your student’s account. Payments can be made in the library with cash or 
check. 
 

Please remember to check Infinite Campus for any fees that your student 
may still have outstanding and pay those through the parent portal. We 
thank you for helping us and ensuring that the closing of this school year 
goes smoothly. 
 

If you’d like a printed copy of your student’s grades, you will need to go 
into your infinite campus parent portal account. The report cards can be 
found under “reports”. You will have access to the 2016-2017 reports cards 
until July 1st. After July 1st, the district switches over to the new school year 
and your student’s grades reports will no longer be available. 
 

On June 21st & 22nd, Anton Uniforms will have special extended hours for 
our ACP families at their Tempe store. They will be open until 7:30pm for 
ACP families. Anton Uniforms is located at 1602 N. Scottsdale Rd. Tempe, 
AZ 85281 

Strive for the 

impossible, and be 

extraordinary! 
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If your student is interested in playing sports next year, we highly 
encourage you to have their physicals done over the summer. Their 
physical is good for the entire school year, so you don’t have to stress 
about getting it done later if you take care of it over break. Please make 
sure you are visiting the ACP Oakland website and click on the Athletics 
tab. On the right hand side, you will select “Jr. High Online Athletic 
Clearance”. This link will take you to the webpage that will walk you 
through the process and will ensure that you have all of the correct forms 
that you need for your doctor to fill out, and that we need to have on file. 
If you have any questions, please call the front desk at 480-224-3930. 
 

Our summer newsletter for our new knight families and our returning 
knights will be emailed out within the first couple weeks of June. The 
newsletter will have general school information, calendar of events, 
school supply list, schedule for the Day of the Knights, and many other 
important information for you. Please keep an eye out for this newsletter. 
 

We hope you have a great summer.  To our 8th graders, who are moving on 
to high school, good luck! Remember that you are amazing! Those of you 
who are returning to us, we look forward to seeing you on July 20th for our 
Day of the Knights to pick up your schedule. We are already getting ready 
for the new school year and look forward to another great year at ACP 
Oakland. 
 

Thank you for a great year! 
 
Jayson Phillips 
Principal – ACP Oakland 
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